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From: Stan & Jan Thomas Uanstan@optusnet.com.au] 
Sent: Wednesday, 2 September 2009 4:29 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Federal Electorate Boundaries Change, North Sydney & Warringah 

Australian Electoral Commission 
Attn: Redistribution Secretariat. 

Dear Sirs, 

We wish to comment on the proposed Federal Electorate change for North Sydney voters. 

Under the criteria that the Redistribution Committee has used for the proposed new electoral divisions, both North 
Sydney and Warringah meet the criteria without any change occurring and will meet the tolerance for projected 
enrolments in 2012. 

We DO NOT support the proposed redistribution which would move us from the North Sydney Electorate to the 
Warringah electorate. 

We DO NOT see that our best interests are served by linking us with citizens north of Middle Harbour; ie, we are not 
necessarily communities with united interests. Our present interests lie with the districts of Cammeray, Milsons Point 
and Crows Nest; ie, closer to the City. 

Mr. Stanley Clive Thomas and Mrs. Jan Maree Thomas 
2/66 Benelong Road, 
CREMORNE NSW 2090 
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